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PRAYER: THE GRAND MEANS OF DRAWING NEARER TO GOD
Founder of the Methodist Movement, John Wesley said: “Prayer is certainly the grand means of drawing near to God, and all other means are helpful to us only so far as they are mixed with, or prepare us for, this.” Surely the Lord invites His people to draw near as also spoken through the prophet Isaiah: “Call on Him now while He is near.” (Isaiah 55:6b)

In the Global Methodist Church, we believe the Lord answers when we call to Him in prayer. The GM Church seeks to saturate our Methodist movement in prayer at every level of development for guidance, wisdom, and empowerment. You are welcome to join us on this journey as we draw near to the heart of God in prayer.

We encourage you to explore our resources on this page and to discern how God may be calling your local church to become a “house of prayer”.

For more information on how to get involved in our multi-faceted, intercessory prayer network, please contact the GM Church Prayer Steering Committee, prayer@globalmethodist.org.

2023 has been a good year for our church. I pray you are able to join with the Global Methodist Church to become a church of prayer and worship. As you pray for our church please pray for the GMC as well as we grow into a “Global” church.

December looks to be a great month with Wesleyan Kids Choir, Christmas music in church services, Christmas Eve service and all the joy of Advent.

Please plan to come to as many church services as possible to enjoy the services. If you are not able to be in church feel free to join us on-line.

God’s Blessings to you for the Christmas season.

Pastor Galen
